
 

 

 

Nearly New Uniform Sales 2020 

in support of the Woldingham School Foundation 

Sales of nearly new uniform and sports uniform will be held on the last day of the Christmas and 
Easter terms and the Friday before the Autumn half term.   

We will gratefully accept donations of CLEAN uniform that is in GOOD to EXCELLENT condition.  
We are offering 50% of the proceeds of the sale of your items to be returned to you, if you so wish. 

Donations for the Nearly New Sales will be accepted up until noon on the day before the sale.  
Please attach a copy of this donation form to your bagged items and leave in Main House reception.  
We cannot guarantee items donated after this time will be included. 

If you wish to purchase nearly new uniform outside these dates, then please contact 
development@woldinghamschool.co.uk to arrange a convenient time. 

Please complete the details below and attach it to your bagged items: 

Your Name: 

Daughter’s Name:        

Daughter’s Year: 

Address: 

 

Email: 

Phone: 

Please tick one of the boxes below: 

I would like to donate 100% of the proceeds of the sale of my donated items to the 
Woldingham School Foundation. 

I would like to donate 50% of the proceeds of the sale of my donated items to the 
Woldingham School Foundation and receive 50% in payment back to me. 
(N.B. Please ensure your donated items are clearly marked to ensure payment source can be traced.  
Payment will be issued by cheque sent to your home address by the last day of the following month.) 

Payee Name: 

Payee Address (if different from above): 

 

N.B. If you have any unwanted SKI WEAR or PROM DRESSES there will be a rail selling nearly new 
items as well on the day.   Please mark each of these items with a recommended selling price. 


